
          Pittsburgh Department of Mobility and Infrastructure        

30th. Street Bridge over the back channel 

of the 

Allegheny River 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This project is for bridge preservation work 

on the 30th Street bridge and partial 

preservation work on the River Avenue 

Viaduct. The structures provide the only 

motorized access to Washington’s Landing 

(Herr’s Island). This project will preserve the 

functional integrity of the bridges and 

maintain the current level of vehicular and 

pedestrian services.  

 

Work on this project will focus on the deck 

surface. Work includes the replacement of 

expansion dams, pavement relief joints, 

barrier spall repairs, barrier replacements, 

sidewalk repairs, streetlights, and latex 

modified concrete overlay. 

 

A future project will focus on the 

substructure components of the bridge. 
  

 

 

 Project Timeline: 

 Bid & Fabrication – 2022 

 Construction – Spring 2023 

 Project Partner 

 Pennsylvania Department of 

Transportation 

 

 Construction Funding Source 

 City  - 5% 

 State  - 15% 

 Federal - 80% 

 

 Project Cost 

 Construction - $2,100,00.00 

 

 Project Contact 

 Zachary Workman, P.E. 

 Project Manager 

 zachary.workman@pittsburghpa.gov 

 

30th Street Bridge and River Avenue Viaduct 
Preservation Project 


